Bristol Fire

Department

Inter Office Memorandum
To:

Steven Contente, Town Administrator
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From: Michael DeMello, Fire Chief s:’
cc: File -0
Date: May 23, 2022 ;
Re: License Recommendation, June 1 Council Meeting {.;,
The fire department has reviewed the license request presented as follows:
1. Sidewalk Use & Alcohol License
Richard Corrente d/b/a Portside Tavern
444 Thames St.
Consideration should be given as to the impact to pedestrian and vehicles parking close to the
tables as illustrated in the applicant submission. This may inadvertently cause unintended safety
consequences affecting pedestrian and vehicular traffic. The license as presented is not
recommended due to the aforementioned items as described in the Town Clerk's memorandum
dated May 19, 2022.
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